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TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – The Florida League of Cities, the united voice for Florida’s municipal governments, 
today issued a statement thanking Governor Ron DeSantis for his commitment to affordable and 
workforce housing. 
 
“On behalf of the state’s 411 municipalities, the Florida League of Cities applauds Governor DeSantis for 
prioritizing workforce and affordable housing in his budget released today. It’s important we provide 
affordable housing for Florida’s essential workers. Florida is currently in a housing crisis, and the 
pandemic has made this problem even bigger. We hope that as the House and Senate craft their 
budgets, they give attention to the housing needs of Florida’s cities by fully funding the Sadowski Trust 
Fund.” 
 
The Florida League of Cities has been the united voice of Florida’s municipal governments since its 
establishment in 1922. Its goals are to promote local self-government and to serve the needs of Florida’s 
cities, towns and villages. 
 
 
 

 
### 

 
Founded in 1922, the Florida League of Cities is the united voice for Florida’s municipal governments. Its goals are 
to promote local self-government and serve the needs of Florida’s cities, which are formed and governed by their 
citizens. The League believes in “Local Voices Making Local Choices,” which focuses on the impact citizens and city 
leaders have in improving Florida’s communities. For more information, visit flcities.com. 
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